
IR-01-24-1858 

13 February 2024 

James 
fyi-request-25435-912c7951@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe James 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 18 January 2024. You 
requested: 

The dates of contacts and attempted contacts between Police and Golriz 
Ghahraman between October 16th 2023 and Wednesday 17th January. 
This should include any attempts via or phone and in person at her residence 
etc. 

I am aware this case is due before the courts so no other information or detail 
is being sought. simply the dates. 

Police made Initial contact with Ms Ghahraman on Tuesday 16 January 2024. 

Please note that as part of its commitment to openness and transparency, Police 
proactively releases some information and documents that may be of interest to the 
public. An anonymised version of this response may be publicly released on the New 
Zealand Police website. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Detective Senior Sergeant Ashley Matthews 
Area Manager: Investigations – Auckland City West 
New Zealand Police 




